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Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 

   

 
The tomb is 
empty! 
 
Resurrection Day 
April 12 

1 
Pray for efforts 
worldwide to 
bring an end to the 
COVID-19 
pandemic. 

2 
Pray for great 
wisdom for all 
national leaders 
around the world 
dealing with 
COVID-19. 

3 
Give thanks that The 
River of Life School 
has been able to 
open for the year 
with little delay. 

4 
Pray for wisdom 
concerning the 
design and detailed 
planning for the 
Three Seas Center. 

5 
And you shall teach 
your children… 
when you sit in your 
house, when you 
walk by the way… 
Deut. 11:19a 

6 
Pray that the North 
Korea leadership be 
open and honest 
concerning COVID-
19 in the country. 

7 
Pray for healing 
for anyone in 
North Korea who 
has COVID-19 

8 
Pray that the 
pandemic open new 
opportunities for good 
international coop-
eration, especially for 
North Korea. 

9 
Pray for wisdom for 
Christian leaders in 
South Korea in the 
face of COVID-19 
and increasing unity. 

10 
Pray for protection 
for The River of Life 
School students and 
faculty in the face of 
COVID-19. 

11 
Pray for the funds 
needed to perform 
the various impact 
statements related to 
the new Three Seas 
plan. 

12 
But unto you that 
fear my name shall 
the Sun of right-
eousness arise with 
healing in his 
wings.  Mal. 4:2 

13 
Pray that North 
Korea’s military 
leadership exercise 
wisdom in the face 
of COVID-19 

14 
Pray that COVID-
19 not spread 
through the military 
and the country of 
North Korea. 

15 
Great Sun Day 

Birthday of  
Kim Il Sung 

May the people know 
the true Sun of 
Righteousness. 

16 
Give thanks for the 
improvement of the 
COVID-19 situation 
in China and Korea.  
May it improve 
around the world. 

17 
May the collaboration 
between The River of 
Life School and Jesus 
Abbey 
homeschooling go 
well. 

18 
Pray for all the 
engineering and 
architecture work 
being done for the 
Three Seas detailed 
plan change. 

19 
In the light of a 
king's face is life, 
And his favor is 
like a cloud with 
the spring rain. 
Prov. 16:15 

20 
Pray that North 
Korea end its 
missile testing and 
nuclear weapons 
programs. 

21 
Pray for the 
homeless wanderers 
in North Korea that 
they not contract 
COVID-19. 

22 
Pray that the 
geographic travel 
restriction 
preventing US 
citizens from going 
to North Korea end. 

23 
Pray for all those 
studying Korean and 
preparing to go into 
North Korea to share 
the love of Christ. 

24 
May everyone at 
The River of Life 
School and the 
Three Seas enjoy 
the beauty of 
spring. 

25 
Korean People’s 

Army Foundation 
Day 

May they know that 
their strength is to be 
found only in God. 

26 
The LORD is my 
strength and 
song, and he is 
become my 
salvation: Ex. 15:2a 

27 
Pray that Kim Jong 
Un open North 
Korea to receive 
outside help in the 
face of the 
pandemic. 

28 
Pray for 
improvement in the 
North Korean health 
care services so that 
they can care for any 
who are sick. 

29 
Pray for the NGOs 
providing health care 
services to North 
Korea that they be 
able to reach those in 
the most need. 

30 
Pray for good 
international 
cooperation around 
the world to stem 
the spread of 
disease. 

 
 

Spring in 
Gaemagowon, 

North Korea 
 

The Fourth River Project: Preparing for the opening of North Korea 
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